
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

20th August 2019 
 

 
Dear Residents 
 
  Following my announcement at RAM that there won’t be any appeal for funds this year, a number of 
residents approached me and expressed their disappointment. At yesterday’s ResCom meeting we 
reversed that decision! 
 
The Arbor Day tradition goes back to 2013 when those very first residents decided that they’d like to 
make a contribution to the development of our village and in September 2013 we held our first Arbor Day 
celebration. And what a celebration that was! 
 
Funds were collected, holes dug and trees purchased. At 7 o’clock we gathered in the old club house 
and after coffee and rusks started the planting process. The men, and a few ladies, did the planting while 
other ladies kept us watered – and what a fun filled and satisfying morning that proved to be! The job 
was done by late morning and that evening we gathered for our very first street braai – the start of 
another tradition! 
 
We know that there are residents who feel that beautifying the estate is the responsibility of Evergreen. 
Of course that’s correct, but equally there are residents who feel differently and this appeal is addressed 
to them! 
 
So here is the appeal: those residents, who feel differently, please pay your money by EFT or in cash to 
John Parrott in Unit 20. As before, we’ll appeal to Evergreen to match our contributions on a Rand for 
Rand basis. 
 
Please make your payment – or commitment – SOONEST so that we may know what funds we have 
available. 
 
Hennie du Preez, 
Chairman of ResCom. 

 
The banking details are: 
Account:               Evergreen Broadacres ResCom 
Bank:                    Standard Bank, Fourways Crossing 
Account No:         305 128 116 
Reference:            Arbor Day & Unit # 
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Arbor Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


